
         Hot Meals Distribution 
 

The Eatontown Public Schools in conjunction with 

Fulfill of Monmouth and Ocean County will be 

providing a hot meal distribution from a local 

restaurant. 

When:  February 10, 2021 

Time: 1:00-3:00pm 

Where: Memorial School Gym Door 

 

If you are interested in participating, please fill 

out this Google Form by February 2, 2021.  If you 

do not fill out the form, we may not have meals 

available for you.   

If you are unable to fill out the form or have any 

questions, please contact Mrs. Micciulla at     

732-935-7838 or your school counselor. 

 

Please remember to follow social distance requirements and 

wear a mask to the distribution.   

https://forms.gle/uK9czuVmNvhARFpf6

